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Minutes from the Installation of Officers 

Back to School Night Parents Only 

 

Principal Billig invited Nicole Sewell, 2016-2017 FPP President, to come forward.  Nicole was 

thanked for her service and help for the past year.  She then presented Kristy Dean for 

nomination as the 2017-2018 FPP President.  Stewart Bergevin made a motion to accept the 

nomination as presented and Julie Keller seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Kristy Dean presented 3 others for nominations to the 2017-2018 FPP Executive Board. 

• Sarah Inman was nominated for Vice President.  Stewart Bergevin made a motion to 

accept the nomination as presented and Virgil Cain seconded.  The motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

• Elaine Cain was nominated for Secretary.  Becki Gray made a motion to accept the 

nomination as presented and Forrest Inman seconded.  The motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

• Genetta Miller was nominated for Treasurer.  Virgil Cain made a motion to accept the 

nomination as presented and Julie Keller seconded.  The motion carried unanimously. 

Kristy Dean then presented a brief presentation about what the FPP is and what the FPP does.  

She discussed the importance of fundraising and that the FPP wants everyone to be involved in 

some capacity for the benefit of the students, staff and families of CLS. 

 

 


